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Dear SPEAKER,
The NWAV44 theme of Intersections is intended to encourage fresh insights by integrating (and/or suggesting how future work might integrate) variationist research with research in other domains  and disciplines. The Organizing Committee is thrilled that each person that we invited has accepted our invitation to be a “cornerpost” speaker to support our theme. The group is:

	Speaker
	Affiliation
	Intersecting theme

	David Adger
	Queen Mary University London  
	morphosyntactic theory

	Elizabeth Johnson
	University of Toronto
	child language acquisition

	Miriam Meyerhoff
	Victoria University Wellington 
	lesser-studied languages; creoles

	Benedict Szmrecsanyi
	Katholieke Universiteit Leuven 
	corpus linguistics

	Susan Pintzuk
	University of York  
	historical lx., information structure

	William Labov
	University of Pennsylvania 
	Discussant


Our next step is to submit grant proposals to support the event, which, as mentioned, will take place in Toronto, October 22-25, 2015. For this step, we need your help. Could you please send us, at your very earliest possible convenience:

· your cv (or a link if it’s online)

· a short (<500 word) biosketch that highlights your perfect fit with this theme

· a title/abstract/blurb describing what you intend to talk about. This far in advance, we understand if it’s quite general. This is a version for the grant proposals; not yet for the NWAV website and program.We will be more than happy to help you develop this.
As mentioned, we will be organizing sessions throughout the conference which will be opened by your talk, filled by papers on related topics selected from submitted abstracts and to include a mechanism for feedback and discussion among all the presenters. [FOR MM: As noted in the invitation, we intend to feature you as a plenary speaker, while the others listed here will be presenting in sessions parallel with other NWAV sessions.]

For the past several years, NWAV has attracted 300-400 scholars, including leaders in the field of language variation and change, and sociolinguistics more generally. We anticipate at least that many attendees in 2015, providing an important venue to showcase current and future directions in our field. Again, thank you for agreeing to participate. 
Yours sincerely,
The NWAV44 Organizing Committee
[image: image2.emf]


 










 

[image: image3.jpg]Linguistics
UUNIVERSITY OF TORONTO





_1113040843.doc
[image: image1.jpg]






